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Protection and Permanency MEMORANDUM PPTL 05-26
TO:

Service Region Administrators

Service Region Administrator Associates

 

Regional Program Specialists

 

Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:


Michelle Sanborn, Director

Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE:

December 1, 2005
SUBJECT: New SOP 7E.2.6(A) Use of Discharge Planning Prior to Placement Changes Against Medical Advice (AMA)   
The purpose of this transmittal letter is to notify staff of new SOP 7E.2.6(A) - Use of Discharge Planning Prior to Placement Changes Against Medical Advice (AMA).  The Standard of Practice (SOP) is being issued to provide staff with procedures when considering a placement change for a child in a hospital/facility that is Against Medical Advice (AMA).
The new SOP is effective December 15, 2005 and supersedes all previously issued Standards of Practice or policy regarding this topic. If   you    have any   questions   concerning   this   transmittal letter, please contact Jeff Wright at jeffw.wright@ky.gov or (502) 564-6852 (x-4464).
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